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I support South Branch solar farm being considered in Hancock county. This project will bring over 400
jobs and generate millions of dollars of tax revenue in Hancock county. It will also produce clean energy
right here in our community. South Branch solar will benefit our community.

21-0669-EL-BGN: South Branch Solar
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